
IJB46. Falkirk HSCP Annual Performance Report 2020-21 
 

The Integration Joint Board considered a report by the Senior Service 
Manager providing the Health and Social Care Partnership’s (HSCP) Annual 
Performance Report 2020 – 2021 and outlining how the Partnership was 
working towards delivering the Strategic Plan and the nine national health 
and wellbeing outcomes. 
  
The Board had previously agreed to delay the publication date for the 
annual performance report in exercise of the power granted to public 
authorities under the Coronavirus (Scotland) Act 2020. 
 
Decision 

 
The Integration Joint Board approved publication of the Annual 
Performance Report 2020 - 2021. 

 


